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Head Teacher / Ex-officio 

 
My membership of the Governing Body is ‘ex-officio’ which means that 
my place on the Board is a direct result of the position I hold in school as 
Head Teacher. 
 
I have the same voting rights as other members of the Board. My core 
role is to implement the Governing Body’s strategy in practice and to 
provide detailed information to the Board at meetings. At each full 
Governing Body meeting (6 per year), I write a detailed report for 
Governors outlining key information, including progress on school 
development points, self-evaluation, standards of teaching and learning, 
pupil progress data, anti-bullying, Prevent, safeguarding and child 
protection and other key areas. 
 


